
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Michelle Easby [mailto:micheasby@icloud.com]  
Sent: Monday, May 09, 2016 11:03 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Sellwood- Westmoreland 
 
  I am writing with hope that it is not too late to save the historical Sellwood-Westmoreland 
neighborhood.  Developers are  overwhelming the area with oversized structures that do not fit the 
character of this charming Portland neighborhood. I believe that there needs to be limits on the height 
of buildings so as not to overshadow the existing houses. This neighborhood is a special place and one 
that I am proud to call home. Thank you for your time. 
 
Sincerely, 
Michelle Easby 
1435 SE Flavel st  Portland OR 97202    
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


